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BUFFALO OUTER HARBOR CIVIC AND LAND USE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

 
GENERAL PROJECT PLAN 

 
NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD EXTENSION 

 

The public comment period for the General Project Plan of the Buffalo Outer Harbor Civic 

and Land Use Improvement Project has been extended to January 8, 2021. All comments 

must be received by 5:30pm. 

 

In accordance with Section 16(2) of the Act, as modified by Executive Orders 202.11 and 

202.55, the public is given an opportunity to comment on the Project by submitting 

comments electronically to Landgprojectcomments@esd.ny.gov   Subject: Comment- 

Buffalo Outer Harbor Civic and Land Use Improvement Project by 5:30 p.m. on January 

8, 2021. 

 

A copy of the Plan is available for inspection online at: https://esd.ny.gov/erie-canal-

harbor-development-corporation-projects, or may be requested through the e-mail 

contact information provided above. 

 


